
To: Dr. Charles Johns

Board of Education

From: Mr. Brad Swanson

Date: March 14, 2022

Re: Appointments: Certified

Curricular

*PLEASE SEE ATTACHED MEMO*



Differential Extracurricular

Name Bldg Position CAT Step FTE
Start

Date

Stipend

Amount

Brydon, Robert GBN Assistant Coach,

Boys Volleyball

V 8 1.0 2/24/2022 $9,101

Dec, Mark GBN Assistant Coach,

Boys Tennis

VI 7 1.0 2/28/2022 $7,735

Discretionary Extracurricular

Name Bldg Position
FTE

1.0FTE =

$2,003

Start Date
Stipend

Amount

NONE

*Revised from previously approved Board of Education document.



Glenbrook North High School

Principal’s Office
2300 Shermer Road

Northbrook, IL.  60062

847-272-6400

To: Dr. Charles Johns

From: Mr. Jason Markey

Date: March 10, 2022

Re: Recommendation to Hire

It is with great enthusiasm that I recommend Mr. Paul Vignocchi for the position of Associate Dean of

Students at Glenbrook North High School.  Mr. Vignocchi will be replacing Ms. Jenny Jordan who will

be retiring at the end of the 2021-22 school year.  Six candidates were invited to interview for this

position and two of them were internal candidates from GBN.  All candidates successfully completed

the interview process, with three candidates proceeding to the second round of interviews.  The

Administrative Leadership Team (ALT)  interviewed the final three candidates and discussed each

candidate as a group.  Paul Vignocchi was selected by the ALT as the candidate to recommend to the

Board of Education.

I recommend that Mr. Paul Vignocchi be hired to fill the position of Associate Dean of Students for

the 2022-2023 school year.

Glenbrook North High School is a learning community dedicated to students and committed to quality of

thought, word, and deed.
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